
Pizza Day is back!

This popular fundraiser is being led by Melissa Donaldson (thank you!). The 2021-2022

Pizza Day dates are the following Fridays: October 1, November 5, December 3, January 7,
February 4, March 4, April 8, May 6 and June 3.

To order pizza please visit https://oaklandspac.hotlunches.net/

We need volunteers to help make Pizza Day run smoothly! If you’d like to help deliver

pizza to hungry, happy kids, and are double vaccinated email us at:

Victoria.oaklands.pac@gmail.com.

Fundraising

In 2016, the PAC made the switch from frequent fundraising activities to a

donation-based Contribution Program. This is our only active fundraising push for the

year. This approach has received positive feedback for creating less “fundraising fatigue”

for parents.  100% of the money raised will stay within our school. With this fund, the

PAC supports projects that enrich the education of all the students in our school. Some

of these projects include, but are not limited to:

● Library resources

● Class field trips

● School Courtyard Garden

● Sports Equipment

● Guest Speakers

● ArtStart Performances

Please consider making a contribution – any and all donations are gratefully accepted

and appreciated.  For contributions of $20 or more you will receive a charitable

donation tax receipt (see attached) from School District 61. Tax receipts are mailed by

the school district in January or February. Please note the following if you elect to

contribute by cheque or cash:

● Deliver your cheque or cash contribution, with the completed Contribution Tax

Receipt Form (included in this package), to the school office by Friday,

October 8th.

● Please make cheques out to School District #61. Please clearly indicate on the

memo line of the cheque that it is for Oaklands Elementary School.

https://oaklandspac.hotlunches.net/
mailto:Victoria.oaklands.pac@gmail.com


● Please be aware that cheques may take up to three months to be deposited.

Alternately, contributions may be made online via the our Hot Lunches website,

oaklandspac.hotlunches.net. Please log in and scroll down to the “DONATE” button on

the home page. Please note that we are unable to offer charitable tax receipts for

contributions made online.

Thank you so much for your consideration in this request. If you have any questions,

please e-mail the PAC at victoria.oaklands.pac@gmail.com

Sincerely, 
The Oaklands Elementary Parent Advisory Council (PAC) Executive

Oaklands PAC

2021/22 Contribution Charitable Tax Receipt Form

Please complete the form by printing your name, address, contribution amount, and

the date. Return the completed form along with your PAC Contribution to the school

office by Friday, October 8th. Your charitable donation tax receipt from School

District 61 will be sent to you in the mail.

 
NAME:

 

ADDRESS:

 

POSTAL CODE:

 

CONTRIBUTION AMOUNT:

DATE:

Thank you for your support!

Oaklands Elementary Parent Advisory Council (PAC)

2827 Belmont Ave, Victoria, BC. V8R 4B2 
victoria.oaklands.pac@gmail.com

http://oaklandspac.hotlunches.net/

